
Facilitated group on Section I - Transparency of action and support 

1 September 2015, 10:00-11:30 

 

For the next meeting of the group on 2 Sep 2015 at 1130 hrs, Parties agreed to start text-based 

work on one area suggested by the co-facilitators. Parties will consider how the texts in Parts 

1, 2 and 3 of the Co-Chairs' Tool can be improved to achieve greater clarity on the idea that 

"developing country Parties need support to participate effectively in the transparency 

framework".  Relevant paragraphs include: Part 1, paras 27, 31 to 33; Part 2, paras 49 to 53 

and 86; and Part 3, paras 82 and 83. 


